
 

 

 

 

Vote for your preferred name 

Voting is now open for the name of the new community facility that will soon be built in  

Korumburra. The building will be a new home for the Korumburra Library and a number of local 

community groups. A unique name for the building is needed to help ensure emergency 

services and the general public can locate the facility easily.  

 

A public submission period was held in March, calling for name suggestions. Four names were 

then shortlisted with assistance from the Korumburra Round Table and Korumburra and District 

Historical Society. 

 

The shortlisted names are: 

• Korumburra Community Hub 

• Korumburra & District Community Hub 

• Korumburra Community Centre 

• Korumburra Hub 

 

You can vote for your preferred name at: www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/namethehub 

The name with the most votes will become the official name for the facility, subject to Council 

and Geographic Names Victoria approval.  

 

Voting closes 2 July. Only one vote per person will be accepted. 

 

Quotes attributable to South Gippsland Shire Council CEO Kerryn Ellis: 

“Tenders for the construction of the hub will be closing soon. We appreciate people 

taking the time to vote and look forward to seeing what name is selected for this exciting 

new community facility. It will be good to have a name in place that can be used during 

construction and beyond.” 
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